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ST. CROIX CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCES  

ORIENTATION SCHEDULE FOR SY 2018-19 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI –The St. Croix Central High School announces its mandatory orientation 

schedule for the 2018-19 school year to be held in the school’s cafeteria. 

 

During the designated orientation times parents/guardians are asked to present updated 

immunization records for students and pay required school fees, including $15 for photo ID, and 

$18 for school accident insurance. Families who do not wish to purchase school accident insurance 

must present a photocopy of an insurance card (front and back) on which the student is covered. 

Returning students who have IDs that are in good condition are not required to purchase a new 

card. 

 

The orientation schedule is as follows: 

 

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Grade 9  

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Grade 10 

 

Wednesday, August 29, 2018 

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Grade 11  

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Grade 12 

 

Uniform Notice: Young men are prohibited from wearing earrings and young ladies should refrain from 

wearing large hoops, name-plated, long, or dangling earrings. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Office of the Insular Superintendent, St. Croix District regrets to inform the public that the phone lines 

are temporarily out of service. Anyone in need of information regarding the St. Croix District are 

encouraged to call 340-514-2520 in the interim. Voicemails and text messages can also be left at the 

temporary number. 
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